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We promise families a school with a challenging academic program and a culture that values integrity, academic excellence, civic responsibility and accountability that centers on college and career readiness.

March 16, 2021

Memo: Summer Program Parent Survey

Charlton Heston Academy Summer School Parent Survey

Charlton Heston Academy has moved to a traditional school year model for the current school year (2020-2021). The last day of the school year is June 16, 2021. However, all students are invited to participate in the optional summer school program. The dates of the summer school program are consistent with that of previous years. Please see the calendar that includes summer school dates at https://charltonhestonacademy.com/school-year-calendar/
Specifically, students in grades pre-k through grade 8 will focus on a deeper concentration on math and reading. Students in grades pre-k through grade 8 who are achieving above grade level may be placed in advanced classes/programs, will be exposed to more experiential opportunities, and will potentially have high school and college courses available to those in the middle school grades.
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Students in grades 9-12 will have credit recovery opportunities. Students who are above grade level/advanced will be offered advanced programs to prepare for the next grade level, and/or will be enrolled in college courses, and/or will be enrolled in the CO-OP Education Program where students can gain employment experience. Summer school days are from 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Students enrolled in summer school are expected to be on time, and regularly attend. School bus transportation and breakfast, lunch, and afternoon snacks will be provided.
All students who participate in summer school will receive two elective courses during the summer months, which will even further expose students to exciting educational opportunities. Summer school will only be offered to students in a face-to-face model. However, some students may elect to take courses through one of CHA’s virtual partners, and do so on-site.  Sign up for summer school will begin the week of April 26th. Students will be taught by certified instructional staff during the summer program, so that they will see the same friendly faces!  
In an effort to plan accordingly, we are asking parents to complete the short survey questions at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DGXYT3N For each question, please select the choice that best fits your desires.

If you have any questions regarding the summer session survey please feel free to contact the main office at 989-632-3390.
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